[image: Diagram

Description automatically generated]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the WSSCP Email Bulletin 
November 2020

[image: ]
Did you know that this Email Bulletin can also be found on the West Sussex Service for Schools platform? If you work in education you can request your own log in details by clicking on the link below. You can also find education specific training including Designated Safeguard Lead training in the same place. 
West Sussex Service for Schools site
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With the nights now getting darker much earlier, it is important to remind parents and those children walking or cycling home after school about road safety. This could include discussions in assemblies, texts home to parents and carers as well as individual conversations. The link below will take you to a publication from Royal Society for the Protection of Accidents (RoSPA) and is a guide aimed at parents. It is divided into ages and includes safety advice on key messages, road signs and crossing and also driveways and hidden entrances. There are also other links below on the same topic. If you distribute an electronic newsletter why not simply copy and paste the links below and share this with parents. 
Teaching Road Safety - A Guide for Parents
Safety First - Cycling at Night
Teaching Road Safety - A Guide for Educators
Road Safety Resources for Children
                      Be Bright Be Seen Flyer
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The Child Accident Prevention Trust (CAPT) has produced a pack for parents about keeping children safe during lockdown and beyond. This leaflet includes safety advice around burns, poisoning, falls and water. To view this publication click on the link below and again, feel free to share with parents and colleagues
Parents Pack - Safety Advice for Lockdown and Beyond



[image: ]

We are always on the look out for professionals to volunteer to help us deliver training to the multi-agency workforce. If you feel you are at an appropriate knowledge and experience level and you would like to help support our Training Programme, please in the 1st instance speak to your Manager for agreement. Then get in touch (please copy your Manager into your email). If you are looking to develop your skills as a trainer or already have delivery experience, this is an excellent opportunity to volunteer for the WSSCP. We have a range of courses and can work around your capacity / workload. We are currently delivering all of our training virtually and in pairs so you will be fully supported. Please get in touch with me directly via email: Lucy.Short@westsussex.gov.uk . I look forward to hearing from you 😊.
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There is a new resource on the WSSCP website which is really useful to share with colleagues and teams in meetings, newsletters or via email.
Donna Tomlinson and Miriam Williams are the West Sussex Local Authority Designated Officers (LADOs) and have produced this resource to help professionals understand the roll of the LADO . Click on the link below to view the Myth Buster Factsheet.
LADO Myth Busting Factsheet
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We now have a range of training available as interactive webinars, so why not have a look at what is on offer. Click on the link below to visit the WSSP website: Make sure you keep checking back as we are regularly updating this page with extra dates and new courses.  
                     WSSCP Training Calendar                                             
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Postal workers, delivery drivers and workers who regularly visit homes are well placed to spot any emerging safeguarding concerns or signs of possible abuse and neglect. The NSPCC are providing a free course around this. To access this course, click on the link below:
                      NSPCC It's Your Call Course
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Please be aware of this game, which young people might be playing on their phones or PC. It is called Cunch-Line Chronicles.  The game is about ‘County Lines’ drug running. There are concerns about its potential influence on vulnerable young people as it has themes of drug running, CSE and grooming. To find out more click on the link below:
https://www.i-space.org.uk/cunch-line-chronicles-potentially-harmful-video- game 
[image: ]If you have anything you would like shared in future editions of this email bulletin please contact me directly at Lucy.Short@westsussex.gov.uk 




Kind Regards,

Lucy


Lucy Short
WSSCP Learning & Development Officer
West Sussex Safeguarding Children Partnership Business Team
Learning & Development Team
County Hall South,
Chichester
PO19 1RQ
03302225508
07850537308
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To find out more about ICON click on this link below:
https://www.westsussexscp.org.uk/professionals/working-with-families/keeping-babies-safe-useful-information-and-icon
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Infantcryingis normaland it will stop

Comforting can sometimes soothe the baby — is the
baby hungry, tired, or in need of a nappy change?

It's Okay to walk away if you have checked the baby is
safeandthe cryingis gettingto you. Aftera few minutes,

when you're feeling calm, go back and check on the
baby;

Never shake or harm a baby; it can cause lasting
damage ordeath

If you need support, speak to someone such as:
your family, friends, Midwife, Health Visitor or GP
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